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Unemployment insurance is designed to support those who involuntarily lose their 

job. If we allow those who choose to strike to collect unemployment, we're just 

making it so much harder for businesses to survive. This bill will increase 

unemployment insurance rates and further put a strain on our businesses. Please do 

not pass this bill. It is very bad for Oregon.  


